
SCC Minutes: 3/13/19  
8:10-9:00 am in the Parkview Library  
In Attendance: Jessica Furman, Valeria Garcia, Erin Anderson, Kaleb Yates, Maria Chacon, Estela 
Sanchez  
  
Land Trust Fund:  
We receive state money from a trust fund that generates money from taxes on private land. The interest 
from this fund is distributed to schools based on enrollment numbers.  We are budgeting for an 
expected $38K in 2019-2020.  Parents on SCC committee get to decide what to do with this money. The 
SCC approved that this money should go towards 4th and 5th grade science/language arts curriculum 
support due to such good results from last year with the same goal.   
  
Principal Anderson reviewed the four 3- year vision goals with the committee:  

 Collaboration  
 Responding effectively to individual needs  
 High expectations  
 Providing a safe, healthy environment  

  
Principal Anderson brought the SCC’s attention to the Inland Port survey available on the district 
website and provided some education about the Port and its boundaries.   
 


